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In accordance with your request we have reviewed your appeal form stating your concerns

regarding the value of your property and the increase in the assessed value of the property.

Please be advised that properties are assessed based upon the current market as required by

Alaska Statutes. In reviewing sales prices - over time the sales prices have increased. As this

office is tasked with following market trends, the assessed value within the subject subdivision

as well as neighboring subdivisions were updated to reflect the current market value. After

reviewing your appeal we recommend adjusting the building value to reflect leaking roof;

missing siding on dormers; building age/wear. Values adjusted accordingly.


